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Rates and Regulations

Page 5.4, lines 4-15 — Provide Hydro’s anticipated date for filing a GRA in 2019 and
the date, in Hydro’s opinion, the Cost of Service review would need to be
completed with a final order of the Board to allow the 2019 GRA to be filed as now

anticipated.

Hydro plans to file its next general rate application, which will include recovery of
Muskrat Falls Project costs, by June 30, 2019. As such, Hydro believes the Cost of
Service Methodology Review would need to be completed with a final order of the

Board by the end of March 2019.



